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Ms. Beth Salak, Director, Regulatory Analysis
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850

RE:  Spectrotel, Inc. Notification of Detariffing of Local Price List

Dear Ms. Salak:

Pursuant to HB1231, Chapter 2011-36, enacted May 6, 2011, please accept this letter as notice that it is
Spectrotel, Inc.’s intent to operate on a detariffed basis and is withdrawing its local exchange price list
(Florida Price List No. 1) currently on file with the Commission. The Company will make this document
available on its website outlining the terms, conditions and rates associated with the services offered by

the Company.
The Company’s Florida Price List for local exchange services is available for public inspection at:

http://www.spectrotel.com/support/fags/tariffs/

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or
via email to sthomas@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Sharon Thomas
Consultant to Spectrotel, Inc.

file:  Spectrotel - Florida - Local
tms:  FLI1401

Enclosures
ST/im

2600 Maitland Center Parkway, Suite 300 - Maitland, FL 32751
P.O. Drawer 200 - Winter Park, FL. 32790-0200 - Telephone: (407) 740-8575 - Facsimile: (407) 740-0613
WWww.tminc.com





